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Trant Lindsay

From: maverickbull@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 1:29 PM

To: Reiley Beth

Subject: HB 2509

Ms. Reiley, 

I am opposed to HB 2509. There is no way that GMO growers and farmers raising traditional and organic crops can “co-exist”.  

History has shown us that contamination is the inevitable result. 

This bill ignores the billions in economic damage that GMOs have already caused to other non-GMO farmers. 

I urge you and your committee to oppose this unwise, imprudent legislation. 

Louise Cassilly Bullock 

 

 


